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VERMONT SUPPLEMENT 

Bruce R. Howard, KCT, PGC, Editor  

 

Greetings Sir Knights! 
 

It is the last week of May as I sit down to write this supplement 

and plans for our virtual meeting are coming together nicely. 

by the time you read this supplement, we will have elected new 

officers and began the new year of work in our fraternity.   We 

are still practicing social distancing, protecting ourselves and 

fellow citizens from the Novel Corona Virus.  I receive 

cancellations from sister jurisdictions on a daily basis, and like 

us, most of them are holding virtual meetings and planning for 

a 2021 return to the traditional Annual Conclave.  More than 

ever I miss the foot to foot, knee to knee, breast to breast, hand 

to back and cheek to cheek contact afforded me by this great 

fraternity and cannot wait to resume the normal routine. 
 

I again reiterate my charge from last month, To all my Brethren, 

Companions and Sir Knights, please continue to stay healthy, 

keep washing your hands frequently,  maintain safe distances 

from others, wear a mask in public and please reach out and 

continue to keep in touch with our fellow Sir Knights, 

Companions and Brethren.  
 

Pictures   The online supplement has these photos reproduced 

in color for those who wish a more detailed and clearer photo 

 

 

 

New Sir Knights with 

then Grand 

Commander E. 

Lawrence Douglass, Jr. 

  

 

. 

 

This is a picture 

of the Superstar 

Trail at Killington 

Ski Resort taken 

on Wednesday, 

May 27th, 2020.   

This is the view 

we receive as we 

enter the 

Killington 

Mountain Lodge 

and ready 

ourselves for the 

Annual Conclave.     

 

 

 

 

Sir Knights 

Karsten, Morse & 

White at the 

Burlington 

Inspection.   

Sir Knight Slora 

in the background 

 

 

 

HAPPY 4TH OF JULY TO ALL SIR KNIGHTS!!! 

 

Courteously, 

Bruce R. Howard, KCT, PGC, Editor.  


